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St. Andrew Presbyterian Church
Denton, Texas

Fifth Sunday After Epiphany
February 4, 2018, 9:30 a.m.

Hearing devices and large print Bibles and hymnals are available.  Ask an usher.

Gathering around God’s Word

Prelude	 O wie selig	 Brahms

Welcome and Announcements
Please sign the Ritual of Friendship pad in the pews.

Ringing of the Bell	 	 Lilly Glasschroeder

Call to Worship	 	
Sing to the Lord a new song;
	 Sing to the Lord, all the earth.
Do all things for the sake of the gospel.
	 So all may share in the blessings of God.
Let us worship God.

Opening Prayer	 	 Richard B. Culp

*Hymn 700	 I’m Gonna Live So God Can Use Me	 i 'm gonna live

Proclaiming God’s Word
Prayer for Illumination	 	 Brookelyn Lewis

Scripture Reading	 Mark 1:29-39	 New Testament, page 33
Leader:	The Word of the Lord.		
People: Thanks be to God!

Children are invited to remain in the Sanctuary with their parents this morning. There will 
be no Time for Young Disciples or Children’s Chapel.

Sermon	 Fixing Dinner	 Lisa Patterson

Responding to God’s Word

Presentation of Tithes & Offerings
Offertory	 All Good Gifts	 arr. Schwartz

*Doxology	 Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow	 LASST UNS ERFREUEN

Hymn 609

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church is a congregation 
of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.).

A complete list of the ongoing prayer concerns is available in the Narthex.

Prayer Concerns This Week

Super Wednesday
February 7, 2018

Menu: Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes, Green Salad, Dessert

Libby Lynch, cousin of Barbara Sims
Sarah Derkowski, niece of Gayle Strange
Dan Fuhrman, father of Nathan Fuhrman
Jack Goodnow, brother of Jim Goodnow

Judy Fletcher, friend of Bob and Karyn Nelson
Cade Krackau, great nephew of Gary Landes

Rosa Galvan, sister of Frank Chavira
Peter Edera, father of Natalie Green

Mae Berlau, grandmother of Natalie Green
Family of Dorothy Holloman, grandmother of Brandi Caldwell

Family of Anthony Karlinski, friend of Brandi Caldwell & Wade & Terah Hatter 

Children’s Chapel
Children’s Chapel will not meet this morning. 

Children are invited to remain in the Sanctuary 
with their parents.

Sunday School
Sunday School will not meet this morning. 

Please join us in Fellowship Hall as we assemble meals 
for Kids Against Hunger.

Welcome!

We proclaim that ALL people are created 
in the image of God and affirm that 

each person is a beloved child of God, worthy 
of God’s love and grace. We welcome all, 
celebrating our differences while finding unity 
in Christ. No matter who you are or where you 
are on life’s journey, you are welcome here.
   Join us in the Narthex following worship so 
that we can get acquainted.
   The session, our governing body, will be in 
the parlor immediately following the 10:30am 
worship service to receive new members.

Save the Date!
Women’s Retreat to Prothro Center

March 2-3, 2018
Prayer Mozaic

    Questions? Contact Kathi Sale at kathisale@yahoo.com or L isa Patterson at lisa@saint-
andrew.com. 

Women’s Lenten Study
    Women’s Book Study for Lent begins on Wednesday, February 14 at noon in room 206/208. 
Join us for lively discussion as we reflect on stories of God’s grace and practice L enten 
disciplines in the midst of our Lenten journeys together.

Books:
Wounds Are Where Light Enters: Stories of God’s Intrusive Grace
by Walter Wagerin Jr Cost: $15
Holy Solitude: Lenten Reflections with Saints, Hermits, Prophets, and Rebels 
by Heidi Haverkamp Cost: $12

The Children’s Place Openings 
   The Children’s Place Preschool has a few openings for 3, 4, and 5 year olds. Please contact 
us if you are interested and please spread the word to any interested friends. We are a high 
quality and developmentally appropriate preschool and would love to share our program 
with some new friends! You can reach us at 940-387-7716 or thechildrensplacedenton@gmail.
com. 

Birthday Endowment Fund
    This endowment was established in 2007 and provides income to fund mission efforts 
not covered by the annual mission budget. Income has been used in previous years to 
send children and sponsors to Mo-Ranch’s Worship and Music Conference, as well as for 
mission projects such as water filtration systems for people in Guatemala. Traditionally, 
members contribute an amount equal to the number of years being celebrated. So on your 
next birthday remember this endowment and contribute toward making a lasting difference 
in the lives of others. 

Youth
	 The Den, Gym 6:00-8:30pm

Women’s Bible Study
	 Room 205, 6:30pm
	 Amy Cole and Stephanie Raesz

Music of St. Andrew
	 Sanctuary, 6:30pm

World Religions
Topic: Judaism
	 Room 207/209, 6:30pm
	 Jim Goodnow

Shannon Konkle
Margaret Plunkett

Jacob Hillis

Ray Janes
Matt Hogarth



The Week at a Glance
TODAY

  9:30 a.m.		  Worship Service
10:00 a.m.		  Worship through Work,  

Fellowship Hall
11:45 a.m.		  Lunch and Learn, Room 207/209

Monday, February 5
10:00 a.m		  Prayer Minsitry, Parlor  
  6:00 p.m.		  Stephen Ministry, Room 206/208
  6:30 p.m.		  Theology on Tap 
		  Topic: When God Gets Angry
		  Denton County Brewing Company

Tuesday, February 6
 1:30 p.m.	 	 Tuesday Afternoon Women’s Bible 

Study, Room 206
  5:30 p.m.	 	 Personnel Committee, Room 200
  6:00 p.m.	 	 Mission Committee, Room 206/208
  7:00 p.m.	 	 Outreach Committee, Room 208

Wednesday, February 7
  5:30 p.m.		  Super Wed. Meal, Fellowship Hall
  6:00 p.m.		  element, Rec Center
	 	 CREW CONNECT, Rec Center
  6:15 p.m.		  Covenant Choir, Children’s Choir Rm.
		  Children’s Recreation
  6:20 p.m. 	 	 Handbells, Adult Choir Room
  6:30 p.m. 	 	 Adult Tracks
  7:00 p.m.		  Noel Choir, Children’s Choir Room
  7:30 p.m.		  Chancel Choir, Chancel Choir Room

Thursday, February 8
  8:00 a.m.		  Men’s Book Study, Upper Park Cafe

Saturday, February 10
  4:00 p.m. ―	Parents’ Night Out, Rec Center
  9:00 p.m.

The Sealing of God’s Word

The Sacrament of Holy Communion
Invitation to the Lord’s Table					          
The Great Prayer of Thanksgiving

Leader:	The Lord be with you.
People:	And also with you.
Leader:	Lift up your hearts.
People:	We lift them up to the Lord.
Leader:	Let us give thanks to the Lord our God.
People:	It is right to give God thanks and praise.

Breaking of the Bread and Lifting of the Cup		         		   
Leader:	The gifts of God for the people of God.
People:	Let us keep the feast!

       Thanksgiving after Communion

*Hymn 745	 Now Go in Joy	 junkanoo

*Benediction	

*Postlude	 	

*Those who are able are asked to stand.

The flowers in the chancel are given to the glory of God.

Reagan Van Atta is serving as acolyte this morning.

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church is a
  Stephen Ministry Congregation.

Worship Through Work
Sunday, February 4, 2018

9:30am, Sanctuary for Worship
10:00am Mission Project 

  This morning we willwork together as a congregation to construct meals for children living 
in poverty. There will be jobs for young and old, strong and weak, and everyone in between. 
The meals we prepare will be distributed to children and families in the U. S. and around 
the world who need them.

Tackle Hunger this Souper/Super Bowl Sunday!
    On Sunday, February 4, the youth group at St. Andrew will be collecting monetary and 
non-perishable food donations as a part of the nationwide Souper Bowl Sunday event. This 
fundraising effort is to bring awareness to the needs of the hungry, changing the “biggest 
day of football to the biggest day of caring!” The collection taken at St. Andrew, both physical 
and monetary, will go directly to Our Daily Bread. Look for the youth table set up in the 
Narthex on February 4! 

Lunch and Learn
Beginning Today, 11:45am, Room 207/209 

    Your fictional Aunt Matilda had a stroke and is very ill. You’re suddenly in charge of 
everything - her medical choices, her home and pets, her bills, her insurance claims, her 
growing care expenses, and perhaps even her funeral. How do you know what she wants 
you to do? And exactly how do you pay her bills from her account, get her doctor to talk to 
you about her condition, and perhaps sell the car and house she no longer needs? Powers of 
attorney or guardianship are often the answer, but how do they work? Parents, you need to 
explore this for your young adults as well in case of their illness or injury -- will you have the 
ability to manage care and money for them while they recover? Join us for our 3-part series 
on hot topics in aging, titled “I’ll Never Need to Know this Stuff, but Just in Case...”   We’ll 
gather for a light lunch and discussion on February 4, 11 and 18, from 11:45am to 1:45pm. 
Invite your parents, or your adult children, and your neighbors and friends, to join you and 
talk about these important topics.

Parents’ Night Out
   Parents’ Night Out (PNO) is a program for the young families of St. Andrew. The program 
has a two-fold purpose: it gives parents an opportunity to spend quality time together 
without their children and it gives the children an evening of fun, age-appropriate activities 
with their friends at St. Andrew. The evening runs from 4:00pm-8:00pm for infants-3 year 
olds in the Nursery. In the Rec. Center, 4 year olds-elementary age will meet from 4:00pm-
9:00pm. We ask parents to make reservations no later than Thursday, the week of PNO. 
Please email Ms. Sue at: toddlerqueen2@gmail.com, or call at 940-300-9262, for reservations.
Spring dates: Feb. 10, Mar. 10, Apr. 14, and May 12

Jazz Worship Service
February 11, 2018  

   Jazz music, jazz musicians, and a jazz sermon. Don’t miss out on a chance to tap your toes, 
feel the music, and discover God’s presence in a special way Sunday, February 11.

The Children’s Place Annual Fundraiser
    As many of you are aware, the Children’s Place is a nonprofit preschool here at St. Andrew. 
Our school serves approximately 100 children (ages 1-6 years) in our loving, Christian, child-
centered enrichment program.  In addition to keeping costs low for our families, we have a 
long history of providing scholarships to families who demonstrate financial need.  Since we 
are a nonprofit organization, we face a special challenge to replace and upgrade equipment 
and materials and make up for any deficits in our annual operating budget.  Our annual 
silent auction, held in conjunction with a dinner, is the primary fundraiser that supports 
this effort. We appreciate any monetary donation/sponsorship, a product, service or gift 
certificate for the upcoming fundraiser.  If you are able to donate to our organization, please 
contact Sara Armstrong at 940-453-7046, or the school director, Brenna Newman, at 940-367-
7716.  Mark your calendars and plan on attending the dinner and auction as well! February 
22 at 5:30pm in Fellowship Hall. 

Attendance 1/28/18	 253
	

Scan this code to give 
or visit
www.saint-andrew.com/give

Called Congregational Meeting
February 18, 2018

   There is a called congregational meeting on February 18, 2018 immediately following 
worship to act on a report from the 2018 Officer Nominating Committee. Ray Speir will be 
nominated to fill a two year unexpired term as a Deacon.



The Week at a Glance
TODAY

  9:30 a.m.		  Worship Service
10:00 a.m.		  Worship through Work,  

Fellowship Hall
11:45 a.m.		  Lunch and Learn, Room 207/209

Monday, February 5
10:00 a.m		  Prayer Minsitry, Parlor  
  6:00 p.m.		  Stephen Ministry, Room 206/208
  6:30 p.m.		  Theology on Tap 
		  Topic: When God Gets Angry
		  Denton County Brewing Company

Tuesday, February 6
 1:30 p.m.	 	 Tuesday Afternoon Women’s Bible 

Study, Room 206
  5:30 p.m.	 	 Personnel Committee, Room 200
  6:00 p.m.	 	 Mission Committee, Room 206/208
  7:00 p.m.	 	 Outreach Committee, Room 208

Wednesday, February 7
  5:30 p.m.		  Super Wed. Meal, Fellowship Hall
  6:00 p.m.		  element, Rec Center
	 	 CREW CONNECT, Rec Center
  6:15 p.m.		  Covenant Choir, Children’s Choir Rm.
		  Children’s Recreation
  6:20 p.m. 	 	 Handbells, Adult Choir Room
  6:30 p.m. 	 	 Adult Tracks
  7:00 p.m.		  Noel Choir, Children’s Choir Room
  7:30 p.m.		  Chancel Choir, Chancel Choir Room

Thursday, February 8
  8:00 a.m.		  Men’s Book Study, Upper Park Cafe

Saturday, February 10
  4:00 p.m. ―	Parents’ Night Out, Rec Center
  9:00 p.m.

The Sealing of God’s Word

The Sacrament of Holy Communion
Invitation to the Lord’s Table					          
The Great Prayer of Thanksgiving

Leader:	The Lord be with you.
People:	And also with you.
Leader:	Lift up your hearts.
People:	We lift them up to the Lord.
Leader:	Let us give thanks to the Lord our God.
People:	It is right to give God thanks and praise.

Breaking of the Bread and Lifting of the Cup		         		   
Leader:	The gifts of God for the people of God.
People:	Let us keep the feast!

       Thanksgiving after Communion

*Hymn 745	 Now Go in Joy	 junkanoo

*Benediction	

*Postlude	 	

*Those who are able are asked to stand.

The flowers in the chancel are given to the glory of God.

Reagan Van Atta is serving as acolyte this morning.

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church is a
  Stephen Ministry Congregation.

Worship Through Work
Sunday, February 4, 2018

9:30am, Sanctuary for Worship
10:00am Mission Project 

  This morning we willwork together as a congregation to construct meals for children living 
in poverty. There will be jobs for young and old, strong and weak, and everyone in between. 
The meals we prepare will be distributed to children and families in the U. S. and around 
the world who need them.

Tackle Hunger this Souper/Super Bowl Sunday!
    On Sunday, February 4, the youth group at St. Andrew will be collecting monetary and 
non-perishable food donations as a part of the nationwide Souper Bowl Sunday event. This 
fundraising effort is to bring awareness to the needs of the hungry, changing the “biggest 
day of football to the biggest day of caring!” The collection taken at St. Andrew, both physical 
and monetary, will go directly to Our Daily Bread. Look for the youth table set up in the 
Narthex on February 4! 

Lunch and Learn
Beginning Today, 11:45am, Room 207/209 

    Your fictional Aunt Matilda had a stroke and is very ill. You’re suddenly in charge of 
everything - her medical choices, her home and pets, her bills, her insurance claims, her 
growing care expenses, and perhaps even her funeral. How do you know what she wants 
you to do? And exactly how do you pay her bills from her account, get her doctor to talk to 
you about her condition, and perhaps sell the car and house she no longer needs? Powers of 
attorney or guardianship are often the answer, but how do they work? Parents, you need to 
explore this for your young adults as well in case of their illness or injury -- will you have the 
ability to manage care and money for them while they recover? Join us for our 3-part series 
on hot topics in aging, titled “I’ll Never Need to Know this Stuff, but Just in Case...”   We’ll 
gather for a light lunch and discussion on February 4, 11 and 18, from 11:45am to 1:45pm. 
Invite your parents, or your adult children, and your neighbors and friends, to join you and 
talk about these important topics.

Parents’ Night Out
   Parents’ Night Out (PNO) is a program for the young families of St. Andrew. The program 
has a two-fold purpose: it gives parents an opportunity to spend quality time together 
without their children and it gives the children an evening of fun, age-appropriate activities 
with their friends at St. Andrew. The evening runs from 4:00pm-8:00pm for infants-3 year 
olds in the Nursery. In the Rec. Center, 4 year olds-elementary age will meet from 4:00pm-
9:00pm. We ask parents to make reservations no later than Thursday, the week of PNO. 
Please email Ms. Sue at: toddlerqueen2@gmail.com, or call at 940-300-9262, for reservations.
Spring dates: Feb. 10, Mar. 10, Apr. 14, and May 12

Jazz Worship Service
February 11, 2018  

   Jazz music, jazz musicians, and a jazz sermon. Don’t miss out on a chance to tap your toes, 
feel the music, and discover God’s presence in a special way Sunday, February 11.

The Children’s Place Annual Fundraiser
    As many of you are aware, the Children’s Place is a nonprofit preschool here at St. Andrew. 
Our school serves approximately 100 children (ages 1-6 years) in our loving, Christian, child-
centered enrichment program.  In addition to keeping costs low for our families, we have a 
long history of providing scholarships to families who demonstrate financial need.  Since we 
are a nonprofit organization, we face a special challenge to replace and upgrade equipment 
and materials and make up for any deficits in our annual operating budget.  Our annual 
silent auction, held in conjunction with a dinner, is the primary fundraiser that supports 
this effort. We appreciate any monetary donation/sponsorship, a product, service or gift 
certificate for the upcoming fundraiser.  If you are able to donate to our organization, please 
contact Sara Armstrong at 940-453-7046, or the school director, Brenna Newman, at 940-367-
7716.  Mark your calendars and plan on attending the dinner and auction as well! February 
22 at 5:30pm in Fellowship Hall. 

Attendance 1/28/18	 253
	

Scan this code to give 
or visit
www.saint-andrew.com/give

Called Congregational Meeting
February 18, 2018

   There is a called congregational meeting on February 18, 2018 immediately following 
worship to act on a report from the 2018 Officer Nominating Committee. Ray Speir will be 
nominated to fill a two year unexpired term as a Deacon.



St.  Andrew Presbyterian Church
300 W. Oak Street	 Denton, TX 76201
Phone (940)387-3897	 Fax (940)381-2404

www.saint-andrew.com
info@saint-andrew.com

Richard B. Culp, Senior Pastor
Lisa Patterson, Associate Pastor
Jeff Snider, Director of Music

Samuel Gaskin, Organist
Brandi Caldwell, Director of Youth Ministries

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church
Denton, Texas

Fifth Sunday After Epiphany
February 4, 2018, 9:30 a.m.

Hearing devices and large print Bibles and hymnals are available.  Ask an usher.

Gathering around God’s Word

Prelude	 O wie selig	 Brahms

Welcome and Announcements
Please sign the Ritual of Friendship pad in the pews.

Ringing of the Bell	 	 Lilly Glasschroeder

Call to Worship	 	
Sing to the Lord a new song;
	 Sing to the Lord, all the earth.
Do all things for the sake of the gospel.
	 So all may share in the blessings of God.
Let us worship God.

Opening Prayer	 	 Richard B. Culp

*Hymn 700	 I’m Gonna Live So God Can Use Me	 i 'm gonna live

Proclaiming God’s Word
Prayer for Illumination	 	 Brookelyn Lewis

Scripture Reading	 Mark 1:29-39	 New Testament, page 33
Leader:	The Word of the Lord.		
People: Thanks be to God!

Children are invited to remain in the Sanctuary with their parents this morning. There will 
be no Time for Young Disciples or Children’s Chapel.

Sermon	 Fixing Dinner	 Lisa Patterson

Responding to God’s Word

Presentation of Tithes & Offerings
Offertory	 All Good Gifts	 arr. Schwartz

*Doxology	 Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow	 LASST UNS ERFREUEN

Hymn 609

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church is a congregation 
of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.).

A complete list of the ongoing prayer concerns is available in the Narthex.

Prayer Concerns This Week

Super Wednesday
February 7, 2018

Menu: Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes, Green Salad, Dessert

Libby Lynch, cousin of Barbara Sims
Sarah Derkowski, niece of Gayle Strange
Dan Fuhrman, father of Nathan Fuhrman
Jack Goodnow, brother of Jim Goodnow

Judy Fletcher, friend of Bob and Karyn Nelson
Cade Krackau, great nephew of Gary Landes

Rosa Galvan, sister of Frank Chavira
Peter Edera, father of Natalie Green

Mae Berlau, grandmother of Natalie Green
Family of Dorothy Holloman, grandmother of Brandi Caldwell

Family of Anthony Karlinski, friend of Brandi Caldwell & Wade & Terah Hatter 

Children’s Chapel
Children’s Chapel will not meet this morning. 

Children are invited to remain in the Sanctuary 
with their parents.

Sunday School
Sunday School will not meet this morning. 

Please join us in Fellowship Hall as we assemble meals 
for Kids Against Hunger.

Welcome!

We proclaim that ALL people are created 
in the image of God and affirm that 

each person is a beloved child of God, worthy 
of God’s love and grace. We welcome all, 
celebrating our differences while finding unity 
in Christ. No matter who you are or where you 
are on life’s journey, you are welcome here.
   Join us in the Narthex following worship so 
that we can get acquainted.
   The session, our governing body, will be in 
the parlor immediately following the 10:30am 
worship service to receive new members.

Save the Date!
Women’s Retreat to Prothro Center

March 2-3, 2018
Prayer Mozaic

    Questions? Contact Kathi Sale at kathisale@yahoo.com or L isa Patterson at lisa@saint-
andrew.com. 

Women’s Lenten Study
    Women’s Book Study for Lent begins on Wednesday, February 14 at noon in room 206/208. 
Join us for lively discussion as we reflect on stories of God’s grace and practice L enten 
disciplines in the midst of our Lenten journeys together.

Books:
Wounds Are Where Light Enters: Stories of God’s Intrusive Grace
by Walter Wagerin Jr Cost: $15
Holy Solitude: Lenten Reflections with Saints, Hermits, Prophets, and Rebels 
by Heidi Haverkamp Cost: $12

The Children’s Place Openings 
   The Children’s Place Preschool has a few openings for 3, 4, and 5 year olds. Please contact 
us if you are interested and please spread the word to any interested friends. We are a high 
quality and developmentally appropriate preschool and would love to share our program 
with some new friends! You can reach us at 940-387-7716 or thechildrensplacedenton@gmail.
com. 

Birthday Endowment Fund
    This endowment was established in 2007 and provides income to fund mission efforts 
not covered by the annual mission budget. Income has been used in previous years to 
send children and sponsors to Mo-Ranch’s Worship and Music Conference, as well as for 
mission projects such as water filtration systems for people in Guatemala. Traditionally, 
members contribute an amount equal to the number of years being celebrated. So on your 
next birthday remember this endowment and contribute toward making a lasting difference 
in the lives of others. 

Youth
	 The Den, Gym 6:00-8:30pm

Women’s Bible Study
	 Room 205, 6:30pm
	 Amy Cole and Stephanie Raesz

Music of St. Andrew
	 Sanctuary, 6:30pm

World Religions
Topic: Judaism
	 Room 207/209, 6:30pm
	 Jim Goodnow

Shannon Konkle
Margaret Plunkett

Jacob Hillis

Ray Janes
Matt Hogarth



The Week at a Glance
TODAY

  9:30 a.m.		  Worship Service
10:00 a.m.		  Worship through Work,  

Fellowship Hall
11:45 a.m.		  Lunch and Learn, Room 207/209

Monday, February 5
10:00 a.m		  Prayer Minsitry, Parlor  
  6:00 p.m.		  Stephen Ministry, Room 206/208
  6:30 p.m.		  Theology on Tap 
		  Topic: When God Gets Angry
		  Denton County Brewing Company

Tuesday, February 6
 1:30 p.m.	 	 Tuesday Afternoon Women’s Bible 

Study, Room 206
  5:30 p.m.	 	 Personnel Committee, Room 200
  6:00 p.m.	 	 Mission Committee, Room 206/208
  7:00 p.m.	 	 Outreach Committee, Room 208

Wednesday, February 7
  5:30 p.m.		  Super Wed. Meal, Fellowship Hall
  6:00 p.m.		  element, Rec Center
	 	 CREW CONNECT, Rec Center
  6:15 p.m.		  Covenant Choir, Children’s Choir Rm.
		  Children’s Recreation
  6:20 p.m. 	 	 Handbells, Adult Choir Room
  6:30 p.m. 	 	 Adult Tracks
  7:00 p.m.		  Noel Choir, Children’s Choir Room
  7:30 p.m.		  Chancel Choir, Chancel Choir Room

Thursday, February 8
  8:00 a.m.		  Men’s Book Study, Upper Park Cafe

Saturday, February 10
  4:00 p.m. ―	Parents’ Night Out, Rec Center
  9:00 p.m.

The Sealing of God’s Word

The Sacrament of Holy Communion
Invitation to the Lord’s Table					          
The Great Prayer of Thanksgiving

Leader:	The Lord be with you.
People:	And also with you.
Leader:	Lift up your hearts.
People:	We lift them up to the Lord.
Leader:	Let us give thanks to the Lord our God.
People:	It is right to give God thanks and praise.

Breaking of the Bread and Lifting of the Cup		         		   
Leader:	The gifts of God for the people of God.
People:	Let us keep the feast!

       Thanksgiving after Communion

*Hymn 745	 Now Go in Joy	 junkanoo

*Benediction	

*Postlude	 	

*Those who are able are asked to stand.

The flowers in the chancel are given to the glory of God.

Reagan Van Atta is serving as acolyte this morning.

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church is a
  Stephen Ministry Congregation.

Worship Through Work
Sunday, February 4, 2018

9:30am, Sanctuary for Worship
10:00am Mission Project 

  This morning we willwork together as a congregation to construct meals for children living 
in poverty. There will be jobs for young and old, strong and weak, and everyone in between. 
The meals we prepare will be distributed to children and families in the U. S. and around 
the world who need them.

Tackle Hunger this Souper/Super Bowl Sunday!
    On Sunday, February 4, the youth group at St. Andrew will be collecting monetary and 
non-perishable food donations as a part of the nationwide Souper Bowl Sunday event. This 
fundraising effort is to bring awareness to the needs of the hungry, changing the “biggest 
day of football to the biggest day of caring!” The collection taken at St. Andrew, both physical 
and monetary, will go directly to Our Daily Bread. Look for the youth table set up in the 
Narthex on February 4! 

Lunch and Learn
Beginning Today, 11:45am, Room 207/209 

    Your fictional Aunt Matilda had a stroke and is very ill. You’re suddenly in charge of 
everything - her medical choices, her home and pets, her bills, her insurance claims, her 
growing care expenses, and perhaps even her funeral. How do you know what she wants 
you to do? And exactly how do you pay her bills from her account, get her doctor to talk to 
you about her condition, and perhaps sell the car and house she no longer needs? Powers of 
attorney or guardianship are often the answer, but how do they work? Parents, you need to 
explore this for your young adults as well in case of their illness or injury -- will you have the 
ability to manage care and money for them while they recover? Join us for our 3-part series 
on hot topics in aging, titled “I’ll Never Need to Know this Stuff, but Just in Case...”   We’ll 
gather for a light lunch and discussion on February 4, 11 and 18, from 11:45am to 1:45pm. 
Invite your parents, or your adult children, and your neighbors and friends, to join you and 
talk about these important topics.

Parents’ Night Out
   Parents’ Night Out (PNO) is a program for the young families of St. Andrew. The program 
has a two-fold purpose: it gives parents an opportunity to spend quality time together 
without their children and it gives the children an evening of fun, age-appropriate activities 
with their friends at St. Andrew. The evening runs from 4:00pm-8:00pm for infants-3 year 
olds in the Nursery. In the Rec. Center, 4 year olds-elementary age will meet from 4:00pm-
9:00pm. We ask parents to make reservations no later than Thursday, the week of PNO. 
Please email Ms. Sue at: toddlerqueen2@gmail.com, or call at 940-300-9262, for reservations.
Spring dates: Feb. 10, Mar. 10, Apr. 14, and May 12

Jazz Worship Service
February 11, 2018  

   Jazz music, jazz musicians, and a jazz sermon. Don’t miss out on a chance to tap your toes, 
feel the music, and discover God’s presence in a special way Sunday, February 11.

The Children’s Place Annual Fundraiser
    As many of you are aware, the Children’s Place is a nonprofit preschool here at St. Andrew. 
Our school serves approximately 100 children (ages 1-6 years) in our loving, Christian, child-
centered enrichment program.  In addition to keeping costs low for our families, we have a 
long history of providing scholarships to families who demonstrate financial need.  Since we 
are a nonprofit organization, we face a special challenge to replace and upgrade equipment 
and materials and make up for any deficits in our annual operating budget.  Our annual 
silent auction, held in conjunction with a dinner, is the primary fundraiser that supports 
this effort. We appreciate any monetary donation/sponsorship, a product, service or gift 
certificate for the upcoming fundraiser.  If you are able to donate to our organization, please 
contact Sara Armstrong at 940-453-7046, or the school director, Brenna Newman, at 940-367-
7716.  Mark your calendars and plan on attending the dinner and auction as well! February 
22 at 5:30pm in Fellowship Hall. 
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Scan this code to give 
or visit
www.saint-andrew.com/give

Called Congregational Meeting
February 18, 2018

   There is a called congregational meeting on February 18, 2018 immediately following 
worship to act on a report from the 2018 Officer Nominating Committee. Ray Speir will be 
nominated to fill a two year unexpired term as a Deacon.
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St. Andrew Presbyterian Church
Denton, Texas

Fifth Sunday After Epiphany
February 4, 2018, 9:30 a.m.

Hearing devices and large print Bibles and hymnals are available.  Ask an usher.

Gathering around God’s Word

Prelude	 O wie selig	 Brahms

Welcome and Announcements
Please sign the Ritual of Friendship pad in the pews.

Ringing of the Bell	 	 Lilly Glasschroeder

Call to Worship	 	
Sing to the Lord a new song;
	 Sing to the Lord, all the earth.
Do all things for the sake of the gospel.
	 So all may share in the blessings of God.
Let us worship God.

Opening Prayer	 	 Richard B. Culp

*Hymn 700	 I’m Gonna Live So God Can Use Me	 i 'm gonna live

Proclaiming God’s Word
Prayer for Illumination	 	 Brookelyn Lewis

Scripture Reading	 Mark 1:29-39	 New Testament, page 33
Leader:	The Word of the Lord.		
People: Thanks be to God!

Children are invited to remain in the Sanctuary with their parents this morning. There will 
be no Time for Young Disciples or Children’s Chapel.

Sermon	 Fixing Dinner	 Lisa Patterson

Responding to God’s Word

Presentation of Tithes & Offerings
Offertory	 All Good Gifts	 arr. Schwartz

*Doxology	 Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow	 LASST UNS ERFREUEN

Hymn 609

St. Andrew Presbyterian Church is a congregation 
of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.).

A complete list of the ongoing prayer concerns is available in the Narthex.

Prayer Concerns This Week

Super Wednesday
February 7, 2018

Menu: Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes, Green Salad, Dessert

Libby Lynch, cousin of Barbara Sims
Sarah Derkowski, niece of Gayle Strange
Dan Fuhrman, father of Nathan Fuhrman
Jack Goodnow, brother of Jim Goodnow

Judy Fletcher, friend of Bob and Karyn Nelson
Cade Krackau, great nephew of Gary Landes

Rosa Galvan, sister of Frank Chavira
Peter Edera, father of Natalie Green

Mae Berlau, grandmother of Natalie Green
Family of Dorothy Holloman, grandmother of Brandi Caldwell

Family of Anthony Karlinski, friend of Brandi Caldwell & Wade & Terah Hatter 

Children’s Chapel
Children’s Chapel will not meet this morning. 

Children are invited to remain in the Sanctuary 
with their parents.

Sunday School
Sunday School will not meet this morning. 

Please join us in Fellowship Hall as we assemble meals 
for Kids Against Hunger.

Welcome!

We proclaim that ALL people are created 
in the image of God and affirm that 

each person is a beloved child of God, worthy 
of God’s love and grace. We welcome all, 
celebrating our differences while finding unity 
in Christ. No matter who you are or where you 
are on life’s journey, you are welcome here.
   Join us in the Narthex following worship so 
that we can get acquainted.
   The session, our governing body, will be in 
the parlor immediately following the 10:30am 
worship service to receive new members.

Save the Date!
Women’s Retreat to Prothro Center

March 2-3, 2018
Prayer Mozaic

    Questions? Contact Kathi Sale at kathisale@yahoo.com or L isa Patterson at lisa@saint-
andrew.com. 

Women’s Lenten Study
    Women’s Book Study for Lent begins on Wednesday, February 14 at noon in room 206/208. 
Join us for lively discussion as we reflect on stories of God’s grace and practice L enten 
disciplines in the midst of our Lenten journeys together.

Books:
Wounds Are Where Light Enters: Stories of God’s Intrusive Grace
by Walter Wagerin Jr Cost: $15
Holy Solitude: Lenten Reflections with Saints, Hermits, Prophets, and Rebels 
by Heidi Haverkamp Cost: $12

The Children’s Place Openings 
   The Children’s Place Preschool has a few openings for 3, 4, and 5 year olds. Please contact 
us if you are interested and please spread the word to any interested friends. We are a high 
quality and developmentally appropriate preschool and would love to share our program 
with some new friends! You can reach us at 940-387-7716 or thechildrensplacedenton@gmail.
com. 

Birthday Endowment Fund
    This endowment was established in 2007 and provides income to fund mission efforts 
not covered by the annual mission budget. Income has been used in previous years to 
send children and sponsors to Mo-Ranch’s Worship and Music Conference, as well as for 
mission projects such as water filtration systems for people in Guatemala. Traditionally, 
members contribute an amount equal to the number of years being celebrated. So on your 
next birthday remember this endowment and contribute toward making a lasting difference 
in the lives of others. 

Youth
	 The Den, Gym 6:00-8:30pm

Women’s Bible Study
	 Room 205, 6:30pm
	 Amy Cole and Stephanie Raesz

Music of St. Andrew
	 Sanctuary, 6:30pm

World Religions
Topic: Judaism
	 Room 207/209, 6:30pm
	 Jim Goodnow

Shannon Konkle
Margaret Plunkett

Jacob Hillis

Ray Janes
Matt Hogarth


